
Conserving California’s Wildlife Since 1870 

  
 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA 
THE NATURAL RESOURCES AGENCY 

 
APRIL 9, 2025 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT FOR: 
 

Harbor Safety Committee of the San Francisco Bay Region Membership 
 

The Office of Spill Prevention and Response (OSPR) is accepting applications for membership 
on the Harbor Safety Committee of the San Francisco Bay Region.  The OSPR is seeking 
representatives to fill vacancies in the following seats: 
 

 
Commercial Fishing (Alternate) 
Dry Cargo Vessel Operators II (Primary)  

            Dry Cargo Vessel Operators II (Alternate) 
Tank Ship Operator (Alternate) 
 

 
Qualified individuals who reside in the San Francisco Bay area are encouraged to apply. A 
Harbor Safety Committee application can be obtained at the following link:  
 
https://www.wildlife.ca.gov/OSPR/Marine-Safety/Harbor-Safety/Harbor-Safety-Application 
 
Please follow the instructions for e-mailing an electronic application along with a current 
resume as indicated in the online application. Applications will be accepted until the 
position is filled. 
 
If you have questions regarding the requirements for a position, or the application process, 
please contact Mr. Michael Zamora at e-mail address michael.zamora@wildlife.ca.gov, or by 
telephone at (916) 215-3749. 
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